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ANNOUNCEMENT 

We regret to inform you that Coffee Ethic will be closing its doors on the 1st May 2024. 
It has been a difficult decision and one we have not taken lightly.  

It has been our sincere effort to offer excellent customer service to our customers 
since we opened Coffee Ethic in 2011 and we hope we were successful in our 
endeavours. It has been a pleasure to be present in St Albans Civic Centre for so 
many years and to meet and serve so many members of the community. 

We believe that it is essential to help our clients build confidence and gain experience 
in order to be able to reintegrate back into work, family and society. This is why 
Coffee Ethic was first created. We are still committed to offering our clients the 
opportunity to learn new skills and build confidence through a volunteering 
programme of training and personal development. We want them to fulfil their 
potential and to overcome the effects of addiction, including fear, exclusion, insecurity 
and loneliness. We will still be working with local businesses and agencies to provide 
our clients with a pathway of volunteering, giving them experience to enter paid work. 

We also aim to increase understanding and awareness around recovery within local 
communities and will continue to do this through our other services. 

If you have any questions around the closure of Coffee Ethic, or the work we do at 
Druglink, please contact Emma Kingham at emmakingham@druglink.ltd.uk. 

Thank you for supporting Coffee Ethic over the last 13 years. 
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